
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I support the amended version of SB 1530.  I think you have done an excellent job of taking 
rural concerns into account.  Oregon must move forward and lead on capping carbon 
emissions.  By the way, it was 65 deg F in Antarctica today.  The time to act is now.   
 
Eric Halperin 
Gearhart  OR 
 


